Australlan overnment
Office of the Migration Agents Registration Authority

15 October 2010

Julie Dennett

Committee Secretary

Senate Standing Committee on Legal and Constitutional Affairs
PO Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Cc: Suzanne Tatam
Greg Phillipson

Dear Ms Dennett,

Subject: Correction to Senate records

| am writing to update information which was provided to the Budget Estimates hearing
in May 2010, and recorded in Hansard (L&C 26 May 2010). In response to a question

from Senator Barnett, | replled as follows:

‘We did a comparison of the nine months in 2008-09 to the nine months in 2009-10, to
the end of March. The number of complaints received by the former MARA was 234 in
those nine months, and the number of complaints received by the Office of the MARA

was 339 in those nine months.’

The amended reply is:

‘We did a comparison of the nine months in 2008-09 to the nine months in 2009-10, to
the end of March. The number of complaints received by the former MARA was 345 in
those nine months, and the number of complaints received by the Office of the MARA

was 351 in those nine months.’

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Christine Sykes
Chief Executive Officer

Office of the MARA

Ph: 02 9078 3500
Christine.sykes@mara.gov.au
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